
 City of  Cleve land  Memorandum  
 Frank G. Jackson, Mayor  

  
  

 
TO:  Kevin J. Kelley, Chair 
  Finance Committee 
 
FROM:  Michael McGrath, Director 
  Department of Public Safety 
 
SUBJECT:  Ordinance No. 1081-2019 Authorizing the Director of Public Safety to accept 

a gift of a trailer, for the Division of Police, Department of Public Safety 
 
DATE:  September 30, 2019 
  

 
Ordinance No. 1081-2019, if passed by Council, would authorize the Director of Public 
Safety to accept a gift of a trailer, for the Division of Police, Department of Public Safety. 
 
The trailer will be used for law enforcement purposes by the Division of Police.  The 
estimated value of the trailer is approximately $18,000.00. 
 
Members of the Division of Police are present to address any questions or concerns 
Members of the Committee may have. 
 
 


